UNIVERSITY OF OXFORD

University Offices, Wellington Square, Oxford OX1 2JD



Ref. FOI/20190809/7

06 September 2019

Reply to request for information under Freedom of Information of Act	
Your Ref	Email of 9 August 2019
Address	request-596498-90a665d2@whatdotheyknow.com
Request	"I would much appreciate information on the following:
	1) The IB (especially) and A Level results and BMAT scores of all gap year A100 applicants for the latest available admissions cycle and the one preceding it. Could you also please mention whether each applicant was successful or not. Parameters for success in this case being defined by an offer being granted.
	2) Any scoring/grading system, if available, used to rank candidates during interview and/or when selection for interview is taking place.
	Clarification: By gap year applicants, I merely mean post-qualification applicants - students who took a year out before applying to Oxford.

Dear Natgunarajah Vallipuram,

I write in reply to your request for the above information. The University's Student Data Management and Analysis department which records and holds applicants' admissions data to the University does not use an indicator to capture or record whether or not an applicant took a gap year. Therefore, we do not hold this information.

If you would like information on A100 applicants regardless of whether they took a gap year before applying to the University of Oxford, you may submit a new request.

Yours sincerely,

FOI OXFORD